
 

Game jerseys MUST not be worn to practices! 

Jersey Care 

• Jerseys must be kept in garment bags, not in hockey gear bags 

• Home Games – White Jerseys, white socks  

• Away Games – Blue Jerseys, blue socks 

• Jerseys and socks must be laundered regularly and kept in good condition. If damaged 
game socks must be replaced at the player’s expense (this is OWHA policy for those 
teams who go to provincials) 

• Jerseys will be collected by team staff and returned to the equipment manager at the 
end of each season with name bars/sponsor bars removed 

• Game socks will be distributed each season and are included in registration fees 

Name Bars 

• Last names only on name bars – no nick names  

• Name bars added before first league game 

• If more than one player with same last name add initial i.e. “R.Rocket” 

• Do not use iron on material or glue for name bars or captain (C) or assistant (A) letters 

• Name bars removed before returning jerseys to the Association 

House Reversible Jerseys - Name Bars 

• White name bar with navy letters on white side of jersey; Navy bar with white letters on 
navy side of jersey 

• Name Bars should be sewn along the seam at the top of the jersey 

• SPONSOR BARS are NOT to be used on these jerseys 

Competitive Jerseys - Name Bars 

• Both name bars are the same colour and should be sewn to the bottom of the jersey 
between the stripes. 

• SPONSOR BARS once approved by vp@ggha.ca can be added to the top of the jersey.  

Ordering Name Bars and Sponsor Bars 

Team managers should collect the name bar order for the entire team and submit to 
rocketsshop@ggha.ca . 



October 2022 

House teams are encouraged to use banners, flags etc in lieu of sponsor bars because of the 
house jersey design. 

Jersey Return 

All jerseys are to be collected by the team and returned to the SGHA equipment manager no 
later than April 15th or after the team’s last tournament Name bars and sponsor bars should be 
removed and the jerseys / garment bags should be cleaned before being returned to the 
association. 

Competitive Equipment 

Competitive jerseys will be distributed in a SGHA garment bag. Jerseys must be stored and 

transported in this bag during the season. 

Each competitive player is required to provide a postdated cheque to their team treasurer to 

cover the cost of replacing lost or damaged jerseys and/or garment bag. This payment must be 

received before the jersey kit is distributed to the player. 

Cheques are to be collected by teams, submitted upon receipt of the competitive kit, and 

given to the Association Treasurer.  

For items that are damaged or lost, the deposit cheque will be cashed and used to purchase 

those items. Any amount remaining will be refunded by SGHA to the player. 

 


